
  

>    Education   Financial   Assistance   for   2020-2021   School   Year    <     
The  Crossville  Seventh-day  Adventist  church  family  has  been  a           
blessing  to  so  many  students  throughout  the  years.  We  have            
donated  time  and  money  to  help  see  that  our  children  receive  a              
Christian  education.  Many  students  who  would  not  have  otherwise           
known  the  love  of  Jesus  have  attended  our  school  and  have             
committed  their  lives  to  Jesus.  As  times  get  harder,  our  needs             
increase.  More  students  are  looking  for  something  more.  Please           
seek  the  Lord  for  wisdom  on  how  you  can  help  support  the  young               
people  who  want  a  Christian  education.  To  make  a  donation  to  any              
of  our  school’s  accounts,  please  be  sure  to  mark  your  tithe  envelope              
“ Inez   Wrenn   WS,   Academy   WS,   or   Student   Evangelism. ”     
Thank   you   for   your   financial   support   for   Christian   education.   

  
  
  
  

CONTACT   INFORMATION   
Church   Office          931-456-0056   
Pastor       Larry   Owens 423-322-6392   

lowens@gccsda.com   
Administrative   Assistant                 Shadelle   Haley                       931-787-8500   

crossvillesda@gccsda.com   
Head   Elder       Franklin   Cobos          931-787-5171   
School   Office 931-484-3150   
Head   Teacher        Mark   Anderson 931-337-5857   
FLC   Coordinator        Roger   Greenley 240-401-1123   
Calendar   Scheduling       Shadelle   Haley 931-787-8500   
Church   Clerk       Marilyn   Maples 828-242-3882   
(Please   email   or   call   to   update   phone/address,   transfer   membership,   etc.)     

Email:    mamaples424@gmail.com   
  

SEND   BULLETIN   INFO   TO     
ccbulletinsecretary@gmail.com    or   call   931-456-0056.     

Send   Audio/Video   information   or   files   to    audiocsda@gmail.com .   
  

(Please   provide   bulletin   and   A/V   information   by   2:00   p.m.   Wednesday.)   
Church   Website:    www.crossvillesda.org   
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CROSSVILLE   SEVENTH-DAY   ADVENTIST   CHURCH   
SABBATH   SERVICES   

June   19,   2021   
  

FIRST   WORSHIP   SERVICE   
9:00   am   -   10:00   am   

  
Song   Leader                                                                       Helena   Martin   
Welcome   &   Announcements                                              David   Kellogg   
Worship   in   Giving                Local   Church   Budget                David   Kellogg   
Praise   &   Prayer   Requests                                                  David   Kellogg   
Worship   in   Prayer                                                               David   Kellogg   
Special   Music                                  :                                Roger   Carpenter   
Scripture   Reading                   Luke   8:   35-36                        David   Kellogg   
Sermon                               “So   Much   Comfort“         Pastor   Larry   Owens   
Closing   Song        “What   A   Friend   We   Have   in   Jesus ”                       #499   
Benediction                                                               Pastor   Larry   Owens   
Piano:Becky   Bennett          
  

Adult   Sabbath   School   
In   the   church   at   10:00   am   

Large   Sabbath   School   Class    in   the   Sanctuary   with   Linda   Mihalus  
Franklin   Cobos’   Class    in   the   Junior   Room   
New   Believer’s   Class    in   the   Youth   Room   

  
Children’s   Sabbath   School   

Junior-Youth   Classes     will   meet   in   the   Fellowship   Hall   
Primary   Class    will   meet   in   the   church   Primary   classroom   
Kindergarten   &   Beginner   Class    will   meet   in   the   kindergarten   
classroom   in   the   church.   
  
  
  
  

  
  
  

SECOND   WORSHIP   SERVICE   
11:15   am   -   12:15   pm   

  
Song   Leader                                                                                    Helena   Martin   
Welcome   &   Announcements                                                           David   Kellogg   
Worship   in   Giving                  Local   Church   Budget                           David   Kellogg   
Praise   &   Prayer   Requests                                                               David   Kellogg   
Worship   in   Prayer                                                                            David   Kellogg   
Children’s   Story                                                                               Pam   Hamman     
Special   Music                                                                              Roger   Carpenter   
Scripture   Reading                    Luke   8:   35-36                                    David   Kellogg   
Sermon                                “ So   Much   Comfort ”                     Pastor   Larry   Owens   
Closing   Song             What   A   Friencd   We   Have   in   Jesus ”                               #499  
Benediction                                                                            Pastor   Larry   Owens   
        
Elder   in   Charge:   David   Kellogg                                         Usher:   Roger   Greenley   
Greeter:   Katie   Erwin                                                                        Harold   Gibson  

  
WEEK   AT   A   GLANCE   

Today                                               8:00   pm                           Sabbath   Rest   Ends   
Wednesday                               3:00   &   6:00   pm                          Prayer   Meeting   
Friday                                               8:01pm                         Sabbath   Rest   Begins   
Next   Sabbath                             9:00   &   11:15   am               Pastor   Larry   Owens   
  

STEWARDSHIP   REPORT   

  

ANNOUNCEMENTS   
  

Welcome   Guests!    We   are   pleased   that   you   have   chosen   to   worship   with   us.     
If   you   are   looking   for   a   church   home,   we   would   be   happy   to   have   you   join   us.   

  
Prayer   Meeting    will   be   held   Wednesday,   June   23   at    3:00   pm   and   6:00   pm   
with   Pastor   Owens.   
  

Church   Budget   Monthly   Goal   $7525   Jun-to-Date            $3770   
Inez   Wrenn   Student   Aid   Monthly   Goal   $750   Jun-to-Date                  $392   
Academy   Student   Aid   Monthly   Goal   $1250   Jun-to-Date         $80  

Student   Evangelism   Monthly   Goal   $2100   Jun-to-Date                 $25  
FLC   Parking   Lot   Monthly   Goal   $2020   Jun-to-Date                 $176  

Hope   for   Humanity   Yearly   Goal   $2000     Year-to-Date              $1191  

Last   Week   Lambs’   Offering   $10.00   Mission   funds           $11.40  



Bulletin   Insert   June   19.   2021   

  
DATES   TO   KNOW:   

  
● Human   Foosball   Tonight   in   the   FLC   from   8:00   p.m.   -   9:30   p.m.     

If   you   are   interested   in     “Human   Foosball”    this   Saturday   night.   
Please   call   or   text   Migdalia   (607)   760-5732.   
  

Bread  of  Life  Mission/Soup  Kitchen  -  Volunteers  are  needed  to  make             
soup  on  June  30,  as  well  as  July  15,  21,  and  28.  Please  call  Cathy  to                  
sign   up   for   one   or   more   of   these   dates   at   423-881-3168.   
Thanks!        —      Cathy   

  

Prayer  Requests  are  to  be  written  down  on  a  3x5  card  then  place  that                
card  in  the  bowl.  At  the  end  of  the  service,  anyone  who  would  like  to                 
pray  for  these  prayer  requests  will  be  invited  to  take  a  card  to  pray  for                 
over  the  week.  The  cards  and  bowl  are  located  on  the  table  in  the  foyer                 
with  the  tithe  and  offering  box.  This  will  be  in  lieu  of  the  mic  being                 
walked  around  since  there  will  not  be  a  vacant  pew  for  the  deacon  to                
walk   through.   

  
If   you   are   interested   in   helping   with   the   music   program,   please   
contact:   

Shadelle   Haley   -   general   offers   -   931-787-8500   
Becky   Bennett   --   instrumentals   -   304-342-2729   
Ken   Holland   -   song   leading   -   805-657-7142   

Thank   you   for   adding   to   this   important   part   of   our   worship.   
  

ALL   OF   THE   BIBLE   STUDY   GUIDES   FOR   THIS   QUARTER   HAVE   
NOT   BEEN   DELIVERED   DUE   TO   SHORTAGES .    Large   print    haven’t   
arrived.   They   were   shipped   last   week   from   Idaho.   When   they   do   come,   
they   will   be   placed   in   the   literature   rack.   If   you   have   any   questions   talk   
to   Peggy   Greenley   or   Shari   Huff..   
  
  
  

Urgent   Local   Church   Family   Prayer   Requests   
06/19   Martha   Seickendick   -   Health   
06/12    Deanna   Disbro,   Wanda   Moore’s   daughter   -   recovery   from   
         C-section   
06/05   Carol   Zongrone   -   recovery   from   eye   surgery   
05/24   Gail   Byrge   has   pneumonia   
05/24   KiSuk   Wyatt   on   the   passing   of   her   husband     
05/22     Pat   Marshall   needs   continued   prayers   for   health   issues  
05/22   Aubriel   Knapp   has   pneumonia   in   both   lungs   
  

Please  keep  these  people/projects  on  this  list  in  your  heart  and  mind  for               
continuous  prayer.  If  you  have  any  information  about  the  prayer            
requests   and   praises,   please   contact   Shadelle   Haley   at   931-787-8500 .   

  
Let   Us   Praise   God   
Let   us   praise   God   with   you!   Tell   us   when   you   have   answered   prayers   so   
we   can   put   it   in   the   bulletin   and   let   our   shut-ins   who   read   our   bulletin   online   see   
the   Lord   at   work   in   their   church   family.   

● Pastor   Larry   and   Becky   Owens   found   a   condo   to   rent!     
● Carol’s   eye   surgery   went   well   

  
For   all   those   who   haven't   heard ,    Hannah   Marie   Knapp   arrived   May   
16.    We   apologize   for   the   delay   in   telling   everyone   how   thankful   we   are   
for   your   prayers,   support,   and   love   shown   towards   us   and   baby   
Hannah!   We   praise   God   for   a   healthy   delivery   and   baby!   
                                                             Leah,   David,   and   Hannah   Knapp   

  
2   Corinthians   3:18   The   Amplified   Bible   
  

18    And   we   all,   with   unveiled   face,    continually    seeing   as   in   a   mirror   the   
glory   of   the   Lord,    are    progressively    being   transformed   into   His   image   
from   [one   degree   of]   glory   to   [even   more]   glory,   which   comes   from   the   
Lord,   [who   is]   the   Spirit.  
  

“It   is   good   to   reflect   on   the   character   of   Jesus”   
Daring   to   Live    by   Melody   Mason.   


